Dr. Jang H. Koo

Receives Grant

FAIRBANKS - Dr. lang H.
Koo, assistant professor of Jap-
anese and Linguistics at the Uni-
versity of Alaska here, has re-
ceived a grant for summer re-
search on Eskimo linguistics.

The grant, for some $2,000,
is from the American Council of
Learned Societies.

Koo received a similar grant
last year, and this year will
continue his research. He has
published several articles on Es-
kimo linguistics during the last .
year, and expects this summer’s
research to result in additional
publications.



